

August 16, 2016

Ms. Donna Rice Hughes President Enough Is Enough 205 Third Street, S.E. Washington, D.C. 20003

Dear Ms. Hughes:

Thank you for your letter to my campaign and for bringing *Enough Is Enough*'s "Presidential Pledge on Internet Safety for Children" to my attention. As a lifelong advocate for women and children, I am grateful for your leadership and efforts in preventing the sexual exploitation of children online. Please know that you have my commitment in this fight to protect our young people from the threats of pornography, child pornography, sexual predators, and traffickers.

As a Senator, I was proud to co-sponsor and support many pieces of legislation aimed at protecting our children from predators, including the Adam Walsh Child Protection and Safety Act, the Keeping the Internet Devoid of Sexual Predators Act of 2008, and the PROTECT Our Children Act of 2008— all of which became law. I also served as a member of the Senate Caucus on Missing, Exploited and Runaway Children and worked to combat trafficking in persons as Secretary of State. My record and commitment to these issues is clear; as president, I will do everything I can to protect our nation's children. You can count on it.

With appreciation for your work and best regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

Hillary Rodham Clinton

Post Office Box 5256, New York, NY 10185 · www.hillaryclinton.com Contributions or gifts to Hillary for America are not tax deductible.



